
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

25th January 2019 

Dates for Your Diary 
Monday 28th January   Class 3 Great North Museum Visit 
Wednesday 30th January  Year 5 Staindrop Visit 
Wednesday 30th January  Class 2 Sportability 
Thursday 31st January   Class 3 Swimming Competition 
Tuesday 5th February   Year 6 SATs Parents Meeting 
Wednesday 6th February  Class 3 Netball Competition 
Thursday 7th February   Year 1 & 2 Multiskills 
Wednesday 13th     Class 3 Custody Suite Visit 
Friday 15th February   Break up for Half Term 
Monday 25th February   Back to School  
Wednesday 27th February  Class 2 Discovery Museum Visit 
Wednesday 13th March   Class 3 Safety Carousel 
Friday 15th March    Red Nose Day 
Friday 5th April    Break up for Easter Holidays 
Tuesday 23rd April    Back to School 

Parking Outside School 

May we remind you that it is illegal to park 

on the yellow lines outside school between 

8.00 a.m. and 6.00 p.m. This is to keep     

children safe while coming into 

and leaving school.  

Year 6 SATs 

The Year 6 SATs will take place week  

commencing 13th May, all Year 6 pupils 

must be at school during this week. 

Please do not arrange to take your child 

on holiday at this time, thank you. We 

will be holding a meeting for Year 6     

parents on Tuesday 5th February at    

3.30 p.m. to discuss the SATs process.  

Holidays 

We break up for half term on Friday 

15th February and return on Monday 

25th February.  

We break up for Easter on Friday 5th 

April and return to school on Tuesday 

23rd April. 

Sporting Events 

We have quite a few sporting events coming 

up this term. Could children please bring   

tracksuit bottoms and a warm coat as well as 

their PE kit to these in case of periods of    

inactivity and cold weather. 

Thank you,  



Class 3 Great North Museum 

Class 3 will be visiting The Great North        

Museum on Monday 28th January to learn 

about the Solar System. They will leave school 

just after 9 o’clock and will be back in time to 

be collected at the end of the school day. 

Please ensure that your child wears their 

school uniform and brings a packed lunch with 

them if you have not ordered one from 

school.  

Year 5 Staindrop Visit 

 
Our Year 5 pupils will be visiting Staindrop 
Academy on Wednesday 30th January. 
Transport and lunch are provided. Children 
should wear their PE kit, trainers, tracksuit 
bottoms and sweatshirt or hoodie as they will 
be doing PE. They will be back at school in 
time to be collected at the usual time.  This 
trip will be funded by Staindrop School.    

Class 3 Custody Suite 

As part of their Mini Police project, Class 

3 will be visiting Durham Constabulary on 

Wednesday 13th February, to have a look 

at their Custody Suite. All costs for this 

trip will be covered by Durham              

Constabulary and school.  

Class 2 Discovery Museum 

Class 2 are visiting The Discovery          
Museum on Wednesday 27th February to 
learn about the engineering involved in 
building bridges. Children should come to 
school wearing their school uniform.  
They will set off at 9 o’clock so please 
make sure that your child is on time. We 
hope to have them back for the end of 
the school day, however we will let you 
know of any delays by text.  

Please ensure that your child brings a 
packed lunch from home if they have not 
ordered one from school. 

 Breakfast Club 

We are looking for volunteers to help Mrs 
Thornton at Breakfast Club from 8 a.m. to 9 
a.m. one day a week (or more if you can). If 
you are interested please call into school or 
give us a ring and we will let you know further 
details.  It is a great opportunity to interact 
with lovely children, who really enjoy coming 
to Breakfast Club.   

KS2 Swimming Competition 

We are taking a team of children to  

Woodhouse Close Leisure Centre to take 

part in a swimming competition on    

Thursday 31st January. Children will leave 

school shortly after 9 a.m. and will return 

in time to have lunch.  If your child has 

been chosen please make sure they bring a 

swimsuit and towel, thank you. 

Ramshaw Primary School Information 

Telephone No:   01388 832411 

Email Address:  ramshaw@durhamlearning.net 

Website:   www.ramshaw.durham.sch.uk 

 


